
December 17, 1999

TO ALL HOLDERS OF 
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION'S
CALIFORNIA GAS TARIFF

Subject:  Revision No. 192

The California Public Utilities Commission has approved
Southwest Gas Corporation’s (Southwest) Advice Letter No.
601 to be effective November 21, 1999.

The subject tariff sheets reflect a revision to Southwest’s
Rule No. 9, Rendering and Payment of Bills, of its
California Gas Tariff to incorporate summary billing as an
optional service for sales customers with a minimum of ten
individual accounts.  Eligible customers electing this
service will receive a single bill with summarized billing
data for all of their accounts.

Please make the following changes in your copy of
Southwest's California Gas Tariff:

                                              Supersedes
Cal. P.U.C.                                   Cal. P.U.C.
 Sheet No.            Title of Sheet           Sheet No.

  5126-G       Rule No. 9                       4332-G
  5127-G       Rule No. 9 (Cont.)               4332-G
  5128-G       Rule No. 9 (Cont.)               3134-G 
  5129-G       Rule No. 9 (Cont.)               3135-G
  5130-G       Rule No. 9 (Cont.)               4507-G
  5131-G       Rule No. 9 (Cont.)               4508-G
  5132-G       Table of Contents (Cont.)        5027-G  
  5133-G       Table of Contents                5139-G   

         
Jessie M. de los Santos
Supervisor, Regulatory Administration
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